
 

 

                                               
 
 
 
 

 
September 25, 2020 

Jimmie Eggers 
Superintendent/Principal 
Marcum-Illinois Union Elementary School District 
2452 El Centro Blvd, 
East Nicolaus, CA 95659 
 

Dear Mr. Eggers, 

 

Congratulations. The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) has approved your submitted 
waiver on behalf of Marcum-Illinois Elementary School District to re-open for TK-5th grade in-person 
schooling.  

In-person schooling may begin when you feel your school district is ready to implement the TK-5th grade 
reopening plans. Please let me know if you have any questions or need for clarifications via the 
yubasutterschool@co.yuba.ca.us email.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Phuong Luu, MD, MHS, FACP 
Bi-County Health Officer 
Yuba County and Sutter County 
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